





After having made our home in Cartwright for 22 years, we would like to thank friends & neighbours in the community for these good and memorable years - it has been a truly great place in which to live and raise our family. For making the recent auction sale such a success, we wish to thank the "Mr. & Mrs. Cochrane Auction Team," and also the ladies from Women's Institute for providing refreshments. Thank You All.

John & Lisa Kristensen

We wish to thank our many friends & relatives for gifts, cards & best wishes which made our 50th Anniversary Party so special. We would like to thank our family who organized it and a 'Thank You' to the Blackstock Women's Institute who so capably served the lunch.

1987 Frank & Muriel Hoskin



Meaghan Gauthier didn't have to be talked into trying out a sample of May Shortridge's homemade butter, just one of many old-fashioned demonstrations at Cartwright Central Public School during Heritage Day last Friday. For story and more photos, see page 18.

Congratulations to Lynn McLaughlin who will be presented with one of four scholarships by Federated Women's Institutes of Ontario to be awarded to four Ontario students. Lynn who is the daughter of Linda and Lawrence McLaughlin of Nestleton is a graduate of Cartwright High School and is in second year Agricultural Economics at Guelph University. Lynn has 34 4-H projects. Mrs. Louella Lewis of Mount Albert, a provincial director of F.W.I.O. will present the Hoodless Lee Scholarship to Lynn at her home on Monday afternoon. Congratulations Lynn for this achievement.